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24SEVEN MAGAZINE NOW ONLINE 
 

 
I am pleased to announce the latest edition of 24seven magazine is now 
available online. 
 
In this edition you can read about: The Commissioner’s time with DFES, major 
incidents, our new firefighting capability in remote Kimberley and much more. 
 
This edition has been made possible thanks to your continuous support in 
providing stories and images for the magazine. 
 
All our latest news is also available at dfes.wa.gov.au/newsandmedia, enabling 
you to stay up to date with what is happening across the State.  
 
If you have a great news idea or story to share please email the editor at 
latestnews@dfes.wa.gov.au. A submission form is available on the intranet. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 

 
Hannah Tagore   
DIRECTOR MEDIA AND CORPORATE COMMUNICATIONS 
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